
 

 

Full name:  Gary Evans 

Organisation (Optional):  Mersey Tunnels 

Your response 

Question 1: Do you have 

any comments on the 

drafting of the Proposed 

Regulations?:  

The proposed use of the 5.8Ghz frequency band for use by 

extending WiFi services does not appear to address the current use 

of this frequency by road tolling systems - using DSRC (Dedicated 

Short Range Communication) technology in the same frequency 

band. We are therefore concerned that this will be introduced 

without understanding the wider impacts on other technology in 

use and create reliability issues for tolling technologies across the 

UK. We would ask that a full understanding of the impacts are 

studied and understood before this proposed regulation progresses. 

Question 2: Do you have 

any comments on the 

proposed technical 

parameters?:  

See above. 

 


